
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

2023 Freshet Update 
 

May 11, 2023 
 
The River Forecast Centre is predicting that the Harrison Lake, Fraser River and Harrison River levels water 
levels will continue to increase over the following days however issues are not expected in Harrison Hot 
Springs at this time. Residents are reminded to stay away from riverbanks, dikes and fast flowing bodies of 
water as level may rise quickly.  
 
Please follow our website for updates on issues that may affect the village and subscribe to the Alertable 
Notification System. http://www.harrisonhotsprings.ca    
 
If you do not already have an emergency plan in place for your household, now is an excellent time to create 
one. More information on emergency planning can be found at 
https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-response-
recovery/preparedbc/make-your-plan 
 
https://getintoitharrison.ca/emergency-preparedness 
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